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Subject: Diablo Canyon meetings follow up 

Redacted 

Andy and Karl 
Attached below is the leter and presentation to the NRC describing the January 5, 2010 meeting 

between PG+E and the NRC regarding the information collected on the Shoreline Fault. Let me know if 
you have any questions. Thanks 
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